
Making a Difference 
Awards 2017

Sponsored by 

Customer Improvement Award
Nominations are now open for this year’s Making a Difference Awards to recognise the work of staff in the Facilities 
Directorate.  
 
Staff from across the University can nominate any staff member from FD who has provided them with excellent 
customer service for the Customer Improvement Award.

To make your nomination, please visit blogs.shu.ac.uk/fdnews/awards and fill in the Customer Improvement 
Award form by 21 July.

http://blogs.shu.ac.uk/fdnews/awards

